Amy Ainslie

From: Janet Keck Love <bjmelove@gci.net>
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 9:46 AM
To: Planning Department

Subject: Variance V22-14

Planning Commission and Staff,

We live at 1503 Davidoff two lots down from 1415 Davidoff where this reduction of setback is being requested.
We feel this reduction of setback is an unwise move for our area. Between the the issues we face in the Davidoff
neighborhood of steep grades and congestion, we believe the setbacks in place are necessary and should be enforced.

Sincerely,

Bob and Jan Love

1503 Davidoff St

Sitka, AK



